
Atlas Chapel Hill

Developer’s Written Narrative of Proposed Modifications to COA

March 25, 2025

The Atlas Chapel Hill (formerly known as Millennium Chapel Hill) is currently under construction 
and is proposing minor modifications to the previously approved site lighting specifications 
requiring a Certificate of Appropriateness modification.

See attached an overall site lighting plan (CS2201) and relevant cutsheets for each proposed 
light fixture.


